
 

 

 

24th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of current Year 5 children     

 

Year 6 London Residential Trip - June 2025 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we are starting to plan our next visit to our 

capital city, London for children in Year 6 next year. This would be a fantastic 

trip to create memories with their friends and an exciting way to end their 

time at Walmley Junior School.  

 

Walmley Junior School have been visiting London for a number of years and 

have recently returned from our first overnight stay which allowed us to get 

the most out of our time on the trip. We have always had excellent feedback, 

from both parents and children, and would like to run this trip again in 2025. 

Over the two days, we will be looking to provide a range of different 

activities and local attractions for the children to visit: Harry Potter World, a 

West End Show, a guided tour of London’s famous landmarks, a flight on the 

London Eye and a Thames River Cruise.  

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting to give you more details and answer 

any questions you may have. It is also an opportunity for us to see if there is 

enough interest for this trip to take place. This will take place on Wednesday 

3rd July 2024 at 5.30pm in the school hall. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr. D. Ware     Mrs. S. Smith  

Assistant Headteacher / Visit Leader Deputy Headteacher / Visit Leader 


